
 
VILLAGE OF HASTINGS-ON-HUDSON 

SAFETY COUNCIL 

safetycouncil@hastingsgov.org 

  

The Regular Meeting of the SAFETY COUNCIL will be held on  

Thursday, March 21, 2024 at 7 PM 

2nd Floor Conference Room, Municipal Building, 7 Maple Ave. 

  

MINUTES 

  

Meeting Called to Order:  7:02 PM  

 

Members In Attendance:    Residents in Attendance:  
Stan Avedon     Alexandra Phillip-Tompkins Ave 
Greg Bassman     David Skolnik – Rosedale Ave 
Chris Canavan     Greg Weiss – Rosedale Ave 
Chief David Dosin 
Alan Golds 
Bob Wilt 
 
The February Safety Council Meeting was canceled.  
The minutes from the January 18, 2024 meeting were approved.  
 
Public Comment: 
 
Ms. Alexandra Phillip expressed her concern about speeding on Tompkins Avenue.  She 
suggested placing a speed sign on both sides of the street.   
 
Chief Dosin said there was a solar-powered trailer sign on Tompkins, however, it was removed 
because it was not getting enough sun to work properly.  He is aware of the speeding on 
Tompkins and will put the sign back in a better location to remind drivers to slow down. 
 
Ms. Phillips suggested a speed bump for Tompkins and there was discussion about how the Fire 
Department was not in favor of speed bumps in the Village.  
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Mr. Greg Weiss attended to participate in the discussion of general traffic conditions on 
Rosedale Avenue. He also expressed concern that Rosedale would become potentially busier 
because of the curbing work taking place on Hamilton Avenue. 
 
The Safety Council reiterated the various options that are being considered for slowing down 
traffic on Rosedale including installation of a 4-way stop sign, potentially making Rosedale a 
one-way street, and squaring off the curbs in certain locations to slow cars down. 
 
Mr. David Skolnick discussed the placement of DPW horses on Prescott as well as other 
comments about Rosedale Avenue. 
 
Agenda Items: 

 
1. Pinecrest Drive and Warburton sidewalk and crosswalk. 
David Skolnick would like to review drawings of these areas  
 
2. Signage on Cochrane Ave and Mt. Hope Blvd 
A resident of Cochrane Avenue reported observing many cars incorrectly making a left turn on 
the wrong way of Mt. Hope Blvd as well as making wrong way turns from Lefurgy Ave to Mt. 
Hope.  They suggested putting a “One Way” or “Wrong Way” sign to warn drivers.  
 
A motion was made to put a “Wrong Way” sign. All were in favor. 
 
3. Conditions on Rosedale Avenue 
Traffic flow on Rosedale is still in discussion. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 7:36 PM 
 
 


